Cardinal Pole Catholic School

205 Morning Lane, London E9 6LG
P 020 8985 5150 www.cardinalpole.co.uk

11" February 2014

Dear Parent/Carer,
FRANCE: APRIL 2014
I am now making arrangements to organise a group passport.

I would be grateful if you could complete the attached questionnaire in CAPITAL LETTERS and return it to
me by WEDNESDAY 12" February along with two recent passport photos.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J. Spence
Sent on behalf of Ms B. McGarry - HEAD OF MODERN LANGUAGES

Headteacher: Ms J Heffernan



